
 
 

 

Reminder of Key points for children attending school week beginning Monday 22nd  June  

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

I would like to ask all parents to check details for their children if they are returning to 

school on Monday.  These can be found in our published plan.  Please click on the link: 

https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/653315 

Below are some key points to act as a reminder for more children returning to school on 

Monday 22nd June 2020.  

 Start times and finish times: We are staggering start and finish times, please refer to 

the plan using the link below and check this information for child’s class.  It is 

important to note that some children are entering and leaving school at different 

points.  Please click on the link and refer to section 3 pages 6-10 to check this.   
https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/653315 

 Social distance queuing: On entering and leaving school, children and parents will 

have to queue at the relevant entrance point in a marked area.  A member of staff 

will be there upon arrival on Monday to guide children coming into school. 

 Lunch: children need to bring in a packed lunch. 

 Equipment:  No equipment, work books, book bags,  homes school work or other 

bags should be brought into school with the children.  Only a small lunch bag, water 

bottle and coat if required are need to be brought in.     

 Not congregating; Parents are also reminded we are asking them not to congregate and 

hold conversations on school premises. Once you have dropped your child off or collected 

them we ask that you please leave the school site via the one way systems which will be in 

place.   

 Year 6: any Year 6 children walking on their own should ensure they DO NOT arrive 

early and are fully aware of the social distancing for lining up.  Please email the office 

at bursar@aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk if your child is walking either to or from 

school to confirm this. 

 

We are very much looking forward to seeing these groups of children returning to school.  

We now have over 100 children returning to school.   

Have a lovely weekend.   

 

Mr D Kennedy  

Headteacher  
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